
 
From: GRECIA MAYERS  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 9:44 AM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Cc: Jenni Le Forestier <jennileforestier@gmail.com> 
Subject: 413 
 
My husband and I live in Belfountain.  We are ardent supporters of a rurual existence.  We care deeply 
about the environment.  We have spent much time sending letters to oppose the 413.  Here is another 
one to say "Please don"t do this". Stop the 413 NOW. 
 
Thank you 
 
Grecia Mayers 
David Kendall 
 


